
Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Dear Parents / Carers,

Friday 30th June

This week the children found out who their new teachers were for the next academic year and had a lovely transition day. Class

teachers will be having thorough handovers with new teachers. If you have any questions about next year, please come and see

one of us.

In English, we introduced the children to a new story called ‘The Tear Thief’ with a focus on using a range of sentence structures.

The children retold the story using a text map and worked hard on their presentation.

In maths, we have learnt how to draw 2D shapes and looked at irregular and regular shapes. We also looked at 3D shapes and

their properties. Next week, we will be moving onto statistics.

The new date for Year 3 and 4 Sports day will be Tuesday 18th July in the afternoon.

As stated in last week’s email, next week in learning for life we will be teaching the following:

Following on from our previous learning for life lesson, our bodies will change ready to be adults. We will share that the boy’s

testicles grow and start to make sperm and girls are born with hundreds of tiny eggs in their ovaries that can grow into babies.

We will not go into any more detail than what is stated in this paragraph. Therefore, if the children have questions we will direct

them to you at home where you can choose how you wish to answer.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns about this lesson; please speak to your child’s class teacher. We are more than

happy to discuss with you in more detail the content of the lesson.

We would like to congratulate these children on receiving a golden leaf this week:

Anshya – For being a kind and caring friend towards her classmates.

Amaia – For always participating in class discussions with thoughtful ideas.

Debbie – For super hard work in English and using the text map really well.

Evie G – For always being the best she can be and showing resilience.

Hollie - For working very hard in English this week and ensuring her spelling and punctation is correct.

Mason – For being an outstanding member of Magpies by always following our values and being a kind and loyal friend.

Best wishes,

Year 3 Team

mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
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